
COUNCIL – 15 DECEMBER 2021 

 

PUBLIC QUESTIONS 
 

Question 1 

 

Beryl Wrangles to ask Cllr Graham 

McAndrew, Executive Member for 

Environmental Sustainability: 

To ask the executive member for Environmental Sustainability when 

parking policy will be changed to accommodate RPZs deemed 

necessary for the granting of planning permission to mitigate the 

impact of infill development and prevent the deterioration of quality 

of life for existing residents?  I of course am specifically interested in 

Tamworth Road, Hertford where I have lived for over 30 years, but 

would appreciate that residents in other areas of the district are 

potentially similarly affected. 
 

Question 2 Ann Forbes to ask Cllr Graham McAndrew, 

Executive Member for Environmental 

Sustainability  

You will be aware that we had a very successful COP 26 Community 

Climate Gathering in Bishops Stortford over the weekend of 6/7 

November; we are grateful for the Council’s financial support 

towards the cost of the event. We had to move to a bigger venue to 

accommodate the high level of interest! Over 100 people of all ages 

attended over the two days with the express aim of discussing 

positive ways to improve our quality of life in our town. We were 

delighted to be joined by the few councillors who attended but 

disappointed that there weren’t more who were interested in joining 

us to listen to ideas from the Bishops Stortford community about 

improving our town.  

Ten working groups are now established as a result of the Gathering, 

all under the umbrella of the Bishops Stortford Climate Group, 

working on a range of topics including Solar advice, Vegan offers in 

the town, waste and recycling, an Eco directory, Community orchard, 

Community vegetable growing and improved walking and cycling 

safety. 



In what ways will EHDC further support us in this exciting, 

community led initiative? 
 


